
Sonora Sunrise Rotary Club         Weekly Bulletin 
                            Week of:   May25 – May31, 2016  
This weekly bulletin is put into place by our President Tom Teach, just to summarize the meeting 
highlights, announce upcoming dates, and important reminders for the coming week/events. 

Guest Speaker:  Debi Bautista  TC Auditor/Controller  provided interesting info 
regarding the rules, regs, funny stories, changes, and the behind the scenes activities 
regarding the upcoming June and Nov elections. 
 
Attendance:  20members      2 Guests  (Debi Bautista, Ted Griffin (Australian Exchange rep) 
50-50  winner  John Maciel  Table 1 
 
NOTES: 
1.  The famed “Kick OUT” for our outgoing President Tom will be June 25(Sat) at Robin and Jeff  
     Phillips’  home in the Blue Belle area.  Keep the date in mind. Stay tuned for the particulars,  
     sign-ups for food, and other surprises!   We’ll have a great time as usual. 
2.  June 29th  Club Social…Bowling at Black Oak Casino.  More info later.  For any information,  
     contact Robin Rowland. 
3.  Barrels, Brews, and Bites…meeting will be Tues 5/31 Noon  at the “Fishbowl” 
     Robin R asks interested people who would like to serve on a sub-committee to let her know.     
     Event at Railtown will be Oct 15.  All club members are expected to help in some manner at/for  
     the event, and selling tickets. 
4.  TH Rotary Crapper Derby will be held June 4th in Twain Harte.  Kaenen will be heading up a  
    committee to build the ‘crapper’.  Robin Rowland announced the name of our crapper will be  
    the ‘Flower Pot’ which goes along with the theme of ‘everything’s coming up roses’. A painting  
    activity will take place Thurs evening 5/26 at Jon Maciel’s home  (Lakewood Dr area in Twain  
    Harte)  Please contact Robin R for other info, details, or volunteer needs.     
5. Chris Daly invited members to attend and enjoy WATCH’S Luncheon fundraiser on May 25 at  
    the Opera Hall.  Proceeds directly benefit all the programs has and supports for the enrichments  
    and integration of adults with functional disabilities.  If you would like to attend,  please contact  
    Chris. 
6. Ted Griffin (Australian Exchange rep) attended, gave a brief bio, why this is a great  
     opportunity, and will keep us posted throughout his trip in July.  We look forward to hearing  
     about his travels, and adventures.  Ted is the Strategy/Planning  Manager at SRMC, and works  
     with our member Scott Dasko. 
7.  A brief discussion about the program regarding the tree mortality, tree removal fund 
campaign,  
     and a little info was shared by Mike Olenchalk.  More info coming. 
8.  NOTE:      Board meeting 5/26/16  7AM at the Senior Center      All welcome. 
9.  Next meeting:   Club Assembly/Club Business/Upcoming Events, etc. 
 
June Calendar:   6/1 Assembly    6/8                         6/15  Vocational Tour/Sierra Outdoor School 
                          6/22                    6/23  Bd mtg         6/25   KICK OUT 
                          6/29  Social (NO MORNING MEETING)   Bowling at Black Oak           
                                                      INVITE A GUEST 


